
Concerned Residents Can Help By: 
Visiting www.rosevilleindustrialparhinfo.com for more information and subscribe to the 
newsletter for regular updates. 

Sharing concerns with the Roseville Planning Commission and City Council. Comments 
can be sent to the City of Roseville's Shelby Maples, Associate Planner at 

smaples@roseville.ca.us and PlanningDivision@roseville.ca.us.

And contact the City Council at 
CityCouncil@roseville.ca.us and CityManager@roseville.ca.us.

Public comments on the draft Environment Impact Report (EIR) are due by 5 pm on April 
21, 2023. 

Attending public meetings including Roseville City Council and City Planning meetings 
to voice your concerns. More information at www.roseville.ca.us.

Next Steps 

Roseville City Planning 
Commission Released 
Draft Environmental 
Report (EIR) 

Public comments due by 5 pm 
on April 21, 2023 to the City of 
Roseville's Shelby Maples, 
Associate Planner at 
smaples@roseville.ca.us and 
PlanningDivision@roseville.ca.us 

Roseville City Planning To be determined 
Commission Response 
to Public Comments 
and release final EIR 

Roseville Planning To be determined 
Commission Vote to 
Recommend or Not to 
Recommend EIR to City 
Council 

City Council Vote to 
Approve Project (if 
recommended by City 
Planning Commission 

To be determined 

�..., 

I .. � �-.,���-

, � � \\\) 
�\l \\l�l1\\�' � 

��H\( \\\ll
' 

?::-
§if/ 

FOR Oil 

www.rosevilleindustrialparkinfo.com
www.roseville.ca.us

